business Christmas letter 4
From: Samantha White – General Manager

To: Employees of White Corp.

My dear employees:

I would like to express my deepest gratitude for being part of this adventure. I´m very proud of the staff we have now, and I can say, we are like a big family.

You have a key role in the development of the company, and for us, it is very important your opinion and ideas to making this business bigger. Therefore, I want to wish, on behalf of all the board of the company, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! It is our sincere wish that all of you have a wonderful time surrounded by the love of your family.

We have big challenges for the next year, but I´m completely sure that with this incredible team, we will be very successful.

Thanks a lot for your commitment. I hope you have a big celebration.

With all our appreciation, Samantha White
